

November 16, 2020

Audits and Recoveries

Dear Provider,

Thank you for your continued partnership and service to Virginia Premier and our members. Effective 10/22/20, the DMAS moratorium regarding the suspension of audits and recoveries has been lifted. As such, Virginia Premier and its vendors will begin communication regarding the resumption of outstanding activities and newly identified activities. Communication will include associated timeframes for record submissions, reconsiderations, appeals, etc.

If you have any questions, please contact Provider Services at 804.968.1529.

Sincerely, Virginia Premier